April 30, 2014

Mr. Randy McCaslin
Assistant City Manager
City of High Point

211 S. Hamilton St.
High Point, NC 27261

Dear Mr. McCaslin,

As per our previous conversations, I'm writing you to confirm that at this point, High Point
University would like to withdraw the item (Amendment to Rezoning Case 12-06) coming up at

the public hearing of the City of High Point’s, City Council, which is scheduled for Monday, May
5, 2014.

We are reviewing various, different concepts for that entire area, which will have an effect on the
Amendment to Rezoning Case 12-06. High Point University would like to start this procedure
again and move this matter to the next Planning and Zoning Commission public hearing, which
to my understanding is scheduled for June 24, 2014.

If High Point University’s revised Amendment to Rezoning Case 12-06 is approved at the
Planning and Zoning Commission public hearing on June 24, 2014, we request, if possible, to
be scheduled for the City Council public hearing on July 7, 2014.

Thank you very much for your understanding and consideration,

HIGH POINT UNIVERSITY

Ron Guerra
Director of Construction & Renovation
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